CORAL CANYON ELEMENTARY MONTHLY NEWSLETTER



April 2016 Volume 8

DATES TO REMEMBER:

01 APRIL---- PTA MEETING 9:00AM

04 APRIL ---- PLC COLLABORATION*

06 APRIL ---- SCIENCE FAIR

06 APRIL ---- KINDERGARTEN/

Preschool

REGISTRATION

9-11:00A.M. & 1-3:00P.M

05, 07, 12, 14, 19, 21, 26 APRIL ---- CC'S GOT TALENT

PRACTICES @ 3:30P.M.

21 April ---- Kindergarten Roundup

5-7:00P.M.

28 April ---- CC's Got Talent Show

4-5:30P.M.

* Minimum School Day

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE:

I have fabulous news! I am happy to announce we have made our 1 Million Minutes Reading Goal! I am not quite sure of the exact number of minutes, but I know we have actually exceeded our goal. CONGRATULATIONS! Each one of you took time reading each and every day and together, we met our goal! You will have to look in the gym and find our Coral Canyon rocket ship to get the exact minutes read. Now, just because we met our goal, doesn't mean you get to stop reading. KEEP READING! The more you read, the smarter you will be.

April is FULL of activities for every grade-level. Please make sure to watch for notes and emails coming home so you are aware of the activities specific to your child(ren).

Monday, April 4th is early-out training for teachers. Kindergarten runs on a Friday schedule and everybody will dismiss at 1:15 p.m.

<u>Preschool & Kindergarten Registration is on April 6th</u>. This will be our second day of registration and will also be our last for the school year. Please make all efforts to register today AND feel free to spread the word to others. If you absolutely cannot come in on April 6th, please come as soon as you can.

Looking ahead to May, I want to announce that we will be celebrating <u>Coral Canyon's 10 Years of Education!</u> On <u>Thursday, May 12th from 5:00-6:30 p.m.</u>, we will hold a reception in the school's gym. Ms. S. Potter has been working on a video to celebrate our 10 years and we will be showing the video that evening. We welcome our entire community to join in this activity with us. We are inviting all previous Coral Canyon staff members and teachers, so hopefully some students can reconnect with previous teachers and vice-versa. We are extremely excited for this event!

And finally, it's <u>Race to SAGE</u> time for 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders! Teachers and staff will be offering incentives for students. Students will be earning tickets in order to try to win the incentive of their choice. This has been a HUGE success in the past and we are excited to do this again. Remember to help your child be best prepared by helping him/her get a good night's sleep, eat well, and continue to do homework. Attendance is also a key! Please have your child at school on time every day.

This school year is coming to a close very soon. Let's make the most of every day! Keep working hard

Junifu Eggleston



Have you ordered your yearbook?



What's Cooking?

There's always a meal ready to be served!

Some mornings, it's tough to find the time to make sure your kids are eating a nutritious breakfast. On those days, why not send them to the School Breakfast Program? Each meal meets government nutritional guidelines and standards. Schools are required to provide a breakfast meal that supplies at least ¼ of the Recommended Dietary Allowance for protein, calcium, iron, Vitamin A, Vitamin C, and calories. Check your child's menu to see the variety of nutritious choices available at School Breakfast, or stop by to sample the food yourself!

Jewel and the Kitchen Staff

From the Reading Specialist:

Fast?

Efficient readers think while reading and use little effort to decode words. Reading speed is the **result** of this efficiency.

Speed does not **cause** efficient reading.



Did you know? Next Year we need a PTO Presidency!

It's up to us as PARENTS to keep all the extra activities going at school next year! We are in dire need of volunteers to help plan and execute things such as *Red Ribbon Week, Read-a-Thon/Walk-a-Thon, Monthly Newsletter, Marquee, Yearbook, Birthday Table, CC's Got Talent and Teacher Appreciation!* Any and all time is VALUED; please sign up to join us next year as a brand new PTO vs. a PTA! Come to our next meeting Friday, April 1st at 9:00a.m. to learn more!

???Any questions???

Contact this year's current Co-presidents at ccpta@hotmail.com
***Without willing volunteers, which events are you willing to do without?

CORAL CANYONS GOT TALENT!!!

Don't miss this chance for your child to participate in our School's Talent Show!

All participants must be signed up by April 12th (Sign up will be in the gym)

Practices will be held every Tuesday and Thursday @ 3:30p.m. through April!

(April 5th, 7th, 12th, 14th, 19th, 21st, & 26th)

To participate in the final show – students **MUST** attend **AT LEAST** 4 practices!

TALENT SHOW WILL BE HELD APRIL 28TH @ 4:00-5:30P.M.